ORGANIZATONAL REPORTS FOR CPC - 9/22/2022

GOOSEHILL PARENT TEACHER GROUP (GHPTG)

RECENT

- New to School District Meet & Greet (Aug 2022) Hosted by Yona Nirenberg and Rae Ferraro, our social chairs. We had a lot of engagement both from the PTG and new parents. Kids enjoyed the fresh air, pizza, and treats provided by the PTG.
- Welcome Back Picnic (Sep 9, 2022) was a huge success with a variety of fun and engaging vendors including twinkle town and pioneer sports. Catering by Big Belly BBQ and Kona Ice
 - o 525 tickets were sold before and during the picnic.
 - o Thank you to our parent volunteers and high school volunteers for helping us run a successful event!
- Welcome Back Tea (Sep 14, 2022)
 - o Return of the lunch/recess volunteer program in late Oct 2022.
 - o Initial Training Sessions for this program will take place during the next GHPTG Meeting (October 12) as well as October 26th at 5:00 PM.
 - Class moms are selected and working diligently with teachers to get projects and PNO to a great start!

ONGOING

- Apparel In person sales during Open House, Back to School Night, and Welcome tea. Woodbury Sports sale ongoing through Sep 28.
- Additional Fundraisers with Minted and Mabel's Labels

UPCOMING

- Sep 23 Photo Day, make up on Oct 13.
- Homecoming
 - We are still deciding on vendors to use during homecoming, but will be choosing in the next few days after speaking with Lloyd Harbor and West Side Schools
- Halloween Parade
 - o Pumpkins will be provided by PTG and we have many volunteers who are participating in this project.

- Parents Night out (Nov 10, 2022)
 - o Will be held at the Blundell home in Laurel Hollow.
 - o Have started securing vendors for this event.
 - We have a ton of volunteers this year including classroom parents.
 - Class parents have already started communicating to parents in their classes about fundraising items.
- Social media agenda
 - Provides an additional source to provide updates on GHPTG school and community events.

LLOYD HARBOR SCHOOL PARENT TEACHER GROUP (LHSPTG)

Last week, our Welcome Back Tea had a great turnout. Board members, old and new introduced themselves, Ms. Massimo spoke and Ms. LaGutatta walked us through the new curriculum guides that were being distributed later that evening at Back to School Night, which was also very well attended.

Our PTG's New Family Ambassador program welcomed 6 new families.

And the PTG welcomed our staff with gift cards and a Welcome Back breakfast on September 16th.

Lastly, The U.S. Department of Education Designated Lloyd Harbor Elementary School as a 2022 National Blue Ribbon School! Congratulations to all who contributed to this achievement.

COMG UP

HIKER shirts were distributed and we're having our first School Spirit Day tomorrow!

We're wrapping up our first Apparel Sale and will have another sale in the winter.

We're excited to partner with the WSS for the Homecoming celebration on Friday, October 7th.

October 11th is Photo Day!

We are thrilled for this year's **Lloyd Harbor Unites**, on October 19 at 6:30pm. It will be hosted at the Harbor Club in Huntington. Tickets are now on sale!

WEST SIDE SCHOOL PARENT TEACHER GROUP (WSSPTG)

Welcome Back families

We had wonderful weather and a great turnout at the Welcome Back Picnic, welcoming back students, families, and staff. The 1st and hopefully a new tradition at West Side

COMG UP

West Side Win- September 30th 7-10:30pm

Chair: Tiffany Girolamo Largest school fundraiser

Tickets are \$125

Purchase by check, through PayPal, or Zelle or Venmo

Photo day 9/30

Chair: Denise Ioannou and Jennifer Grgas

Fall festival- change back into Halloween party/dance 10/21

halloween outdoor party for 2-4th grades and a Halloween dance inside for 5/6th grade)

Separate times (after school and early evening)

After School Activities will begin September 26th

Chair: Melissa Newman

Book Fair is coming up in November

CSH JR/SR HIGH SCHOOL PARENT TEACHER GROUP (CSHPTG)

Welcome back!

The 2022-2023 CSH PTG board has hit the ground running and is looking forward to an amazing year!

Our Fall Apparel Sale ended on September 2, and all items will be shipped directly to our customers. If you missed our Fall Apparel Sale, not to worry! We will have another apparel sale in the winter.

On September 13 we held our first CSH PTG meeting, and there were over 40 people in attendance. We were joined by Mr. Danbusky (principal), Mr. Bernier (Sr High Assistant principal), and Mrs. Harman (Jr. High Assistant principal), as well as members of the Guidance Department who all spoke about their roles at the high school.

On September 15 the CSH PTG held our Staff Welcome Back Breakfast to welcome new staff and welcome back our returning staff. Everyone is very excited and is looking forward to a great year!

In school news, a mural by Joe Pimentel was completed this week with the help of some of our students. This mural was sponsored by the Cultural Arts Committee and partially funded by the proceeds from the Literary Luncheon. Students were invited to submit their drawings- some of which were incorporated into the final design. Additionally, any student was welcome to sign up to help paint the mural alongside the artist, which was helpful as it was over 70ft long!

We are continuing our CSH PTG Membership drive, and have almost 150 paid members. All CSH PTG members will receive printed directories which will be distributed at our Back to School Nights on September 22 and September 29.

The CSH PTG will be participating in the Homecoming festivities on October 7 by sponsoring a petting zoo for the community to enjoy. It will be an afternoon of food, fun, and Seahawk Spirit. We encourage everyone in the district to attend this event.

Our first CSH PTG event will be "Movie Under the Stars" for our junior high students on October 13. This free event will be held in the student parking lot of the high school and students will bring their own chairs and blankets to watch an age-appropriate Halloween-themed movie. The rain date is scheduled for October 19.

Our next CSH PTG meeting will be on Tuesday, October 11, 2022. We hope everyone can join us!

CULTURAL ARTS COMMITEE (CAC)

No updates reported at this time.

FAMILIES OF THE COMMUNITY UNITED WITH SCHOOLS (FOCUS)

- On September 13, 2022 our Board held its first meeting of the year.
- Discussed our upcoming joint event with SEPTO: Guest Speaker Lauren Gallagher which will be on October 20th in the CSH Jr.Sr. Library

- On September 19th Members of the SEPTO and FOCUS boards got together to preview the documentary LIKE: A Documentary about the Impact of Social Media on Our Lives which will be presented to our community in March.
- FOCUS will be continuing our monthly Self Care series of events for parents and caretakers which was started last year with a new line up of events to be announced in the upcoming weeks.
- Our Board is exploring ways we could introduce programs regarding nutrition to our students.
- As always we are interested in hearing from the community. We would love to get
 ideas from members of our community as to what sort of programs they would like to
 see what areas of concern they would like us to address.

SPECIAL EDUCATION PARENT TEACHER ORGANIZATION (SEPTO)

- SEPTO delivered Welcome Back Baskets full of school supplies to the 4 school's Special Ed Depts
- We have met with Dr. Tina Smith to finalize the SEPTO calendar of events
- SEPTO had their first presentation on Tuesday, Sept 20th at 9:45 AM. Dr Wendy Moss,LHS School Psychologist presented Executive Functioning Reboot. Homework tips for implementing executive functioning skills
- The 2022-23 Membership Drive is underway. We have been attending BTS Nights and PTG meetings to spread the work about our upcoming events. We are looking for 100 members this year!
- Members of the SEPTO and FOCUS boards got together to preview the documentary LIKE: A Documentary about the Impact of Social Media on Our Lives

ARTS BOOSTER CLUB (ABC)

The ABC supports all the school sponsored programs at Jr./Sr. High School. Chorus, Orchestra, Comedy/Improv, Fine Arts, Musical Theatre, Media Arts, Drama Club, Fashion Design, Pep Band, Creative Writing, Jazz Band.

Please consider supporting our club with your membership.



Meetings are at 7:30pm in the CSH Public Library.

2022

October 11th

November 7th

2023

January 9th

February 6th

March 6th

April 17th

May 8th

June 14th

SEAHAWKS BOOSTER CLUB (SBC)

No updates reported at this time.

CSH EDUCATIONAL FOUNDATION

No updates reported at this time.